California Energy Commission
DOCKETED

Paul, Patricia@Energy 15-BSTD-01
From: Saxton, Patrick@Energy TN # 76275
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 4:31 PM OCT 23 2015
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: Fluoresco Docket 15-BSTD-01
Attachments: Ken Christensen Title 24 Stakeholder Letter to G. Brown.pdf; MKidder Title 24

Stakeholder Letter to G. Brown.pdf; Sam Kleiman Title 24 Stakeholder Letter.pdf; Steve
Lewis Title 24 Stakeholder Letter.pdf; Mike C Title 24 Stakeholder Letter.pdf; Adam K
Title 24 Stakeholder letter.pdf; Andy K Title 24 Stakeholder letter.pdf

Please docket in # 15-BSTD-01

From: Kenneth Christensen [mailto:kchristensen@fluoresco.com]

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 11:18 AM

To: Cross, Catherine@Energy; Awolowo, Ollie@Energy; McDonnell, Kathleen@Energy; Parrow, Donna@Energy;
Brousseau, Amie@Energy; Chandler, Tanya@Energy

Subject: Docket 15-BSTD-01

On behalf of the management and staff here at Fluoresco Services, I'd like to present our support for the much needed
revisions to 2016 Title 24 lighting Modifications and Alterations language.

As the lead estimator for Fluoresco, | can say for a certainty that the only retrofit work we have done that required T24
compliance has been work funded by Proposition 39. Thanks to additional costs for compliance and fewer measures
qualifying for rebates, customers are deciding to hold off on projects that would otherwise be saving energy. In addition,
the additional time that is required to survey, specify, and estimate once simple retrofit projects is an added burden we
can not afford.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration,

Ken Christensen

Branch Manager

Los Angeles/San Diego/NS
Estimating

2778 Pomona Blvd,
Pomona, CA 91768
(800) 797-0870











